
sent 2/24/86 

Letter to Edward Falces 
George Fulmer 
Michael Brownstein 

Michael L. Brownstein, M.D. 
601 Van Ness, Mezz. Suite 2058 
San Francisco CA 94102 

Dear Dr. Brownstein: 

 Page Street 
San Francisco CA 94117 

February 23, 1986 

This letter is to request a letter of reference from you. 

I am currently applying for phalloplasty. These surgeons, in 
order to evaluate my request for surgery, have asked for letters 
from all professionals who have attended me in my transition from 
female-to-male. Therefore, I am requesting such letter from you. 

Thank you for your help, past and present. I am enclosing a self­
addressed stamped envelope for your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Louis G. Sullivan 

         




